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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] I support OPTION E
1 message

'Natalie Hoch' via SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Tue, May 7, 2024 at 9:48
AM

Reply-To: Natalie Hoch <nataliehoch79@yahoo.com>
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,

My name is Natalie Hoch. I live at 30 Rocky Hill Road. I have a fourth grader and a kindergarten at Pond Cove school.
I am writing to reinforce my unwavering support of option E, which will be voted on this week by the SBAC. I know
that many of the families in Cape Elizabeth share my feelings about the need to fund overdue safety updates and
improvements to our children’s schools. I believe this has become a mandate and I hope the SBAC will make the right
choice! 

Many thanks,
Natalie 

Sent from my iPhone
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